

City of Fairhope Planning Department

Memo

To: All building permit holders within the City of Fairhope Police Jurisdiction

From: Planning / Building Department

Date: 05/03/03

Re: Posting of Building Permits

Effective May 1, 2003, all City of Fairhope inspectors (Building, Gas and Electrical) will refuse to perform requested inspections at any site that does not have a properly posted building permit. Permits are to be posted at or near the roadway, not below 4' high and clearly visible from the road. Any failed inspection due to permit posting will have to be rescheduled at the convenience of the electrical, gas and building departments. Permits shall be posted throughout the duration of the project. If you have any questions please call the Building Department at 990-0153.